
Calling All Black Belts! 
Registration for the 2020 Annual General Meeting (AGM) is open.  As a reminder, the 2020 

AGM will be online only via webinar format due to COVID 19. A strong internet connection 

and headphones are recommended.  

 

As in previous years, only black belts in good standing may register for the webinar due to 

the voting needed on items during the meeting (called polling in the webinar 

system).  However, black belts that can host a socially distanced viewing party (eg. google 

hangout video or other service where you can share your screen while watching the 

webinar).  Please contact your local teenager for technical support on this if needed. 

 

Mobile Access!  That's right, for those that are unable to attend via a desktop/laptop, 

GoToWebinar has a mobile app that can be used to attend the webinar via smarphone or 

tablet.  The app can be downloaded form your devices app store.  Additional charges from 

your wireless provider may apply if you're using mobile data instead of wifi.  Again, please 

contact your local teenager for technical support on this if needed. 

See below the link to access the registration page for AGM webinar 

 

https://register.gotowebinar.com/register/171710040655402512 


